Is Your House Address Displayed Correctly?

CAN WE FIND YOU IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY?

Every structure assigned an address must have the address posted in a visible
location. Posting your address correctly will:

Help Emergency Responders Locate Protect you and your family in the event
of an emergency

= Making sure your address is visible, you will allow Emergency Responders to
locate you quicker.

= By properly posting your address in the correct place, you also allow Delivery
services, Postal services and Utility service providers to find you quicker.

Without your address properly posted, they may not be able to find you.

San Diego Municipal Code Chapter 9: Housing and Sign Regulations: Article 5: Signs and House Numbers
Address numbers allotted by the Building Official, Development Services Department, shall be placed on buildings on the
transom over the principal entrance or on some other place on the front of the building where the number may be visible from
the street. When required by the Fire Chief, address identification shall be provided in additional approved locations to
facilitate emergency response. These numbers shall contrast with their background. Address numbers shall be Arabic numerals
and numbers shall not be spelled




